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Hello to all 

Hope this finds everyone well and 
looking forward to our October 
meeting.  We have a program so plan 
to attend this meeting. We had a very 
good turnout at the September 
meeting and hope it continues.  

 

 A Message from our President  Blake Roulette 

 
We still have a few open 
committees and I encourage 
members to look and step up to fill 
these spots.  Also I would like to see 
more members volunteering to help 
with your favorite committee to see 
if it would be something to think 
about chairing in the future.  

Please be safe 

See everyone at Tuesday's meeting 

Blake  
 

October Meeting Presentation     

Be sure to join us for our October meeting presentation 

on nose work by Mira Jones, founder and owner of 

Tail lights Dogs. 

Mira Jones is an IAABC Certified Dog Behavior Consultant and a 

professional member of the Association of Pet Dog Trainers (APDT). 

She is a former CPDT-KA (ask) and a former CNWI (ask). 

Mira has more than 19 years' experience working with dogs and dog 

owners. She has trained hundreds of dogs of all breeds and 

temperaments, has taught group classes, written training curriculum, 

lectured on animal behavior, has completed graduate-level courses 

in Applied Behavior Analysis. 

Mira's interest in scent detection was the natural outgrowth of her 

fascination with behavioral ecology, the study of how animals 

behave in their evolutionary niche. For Mira, helping companion 

dogs through scent work is the perfect bridge between training and 

behavior, between dog and owner, and between urban realities and 

canine enrichment. 
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You Are Cordially Invited to 
The Greenville Kennel Club’s Annual

Celebration of Christmas 
Tuesday, December 16, 2014 

Green Valley Country Club 
225 Green Valley Drive, Greenville, SC 29617 

Cocktails (Cash Bar):  6:30 pm  

Buffet Dinner:   7:30 pm 

GKC Members:  $20 per person 
Guests:  $40 per person 

Festive Attire (No Denim Permitted) 
Prizes awarded for Most Christmas Spirit 

Your payment must be received by Tuesday, December 2nd.  
Please include the number of members and guests. Make your check payable 
to Greenville Kennel Club and mail it to: 

Ken Spiegel 
112 Belair Drive 
Gray Court, SC  29645  
(864) 409-0922  
 

 We will NOT be having a gift exchange this year 
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Members’ Brags    

 
Loretta Anders 
 
CSPCA Nationals, Lawrence KS,October 06-11 
Super Regional at Nationals 
 
Winners Dog:  Jade East Catch Some Z’s  
Reserve Winners Bitch: Jade East Does She Or Doesn’t She  
BOB:  GCh Jade East Do You Know The Way To San Jose  
Select Dog:  GCh Jade East Mission Into Space 
 
Top 25 Invitational: GCh Jade East Do You Know The Way To San Jose (This is 
the third year in a row that Josey has won the Top 25)  
 
Grand Futurity Winner:  Jade East Catch Some Z’s  
CSPCA National Specialty: 
 
Winners Dog:  Jade East Catch Some Z’s  
Reserve Winners Bitch:  Jade East Talking Bout Those Blurred Lines  
Select Bitch:  GCh Jade East Do You Know The Way To San Jose  
Award of Merit:  GCh Jade East Mission Into Space  

For Sale   

 
I have decided not to breed dogs any more so I have a whelping box and a puppy 
playpen for sale. The whelping box is wooden and has four sides that connect 
and come apart and of course there is a puppy rail included. The size is 4 ft.by 4 
ft. (plenty large enough for my Boxers). 
 
The puppy playpen is made of heavy durable wood and also has wire on the 
sides. There is a solid floor for tile and other material suitable for the pups (indoor- 
outdoor carpet works great). 
 
There is also a door to enter on the side. The playpen is 4 ft.by 8 ft. and is very 
heavy. Both of these items were made by our neighbor who was an exceptional 
carpenter. My puppies would advance to the playpen after outgrowing the 
whelping box where they had more room to play, learn potty training, have a crate 
to cuddle into, etc. The playpen is good size but is ideal for a playroom, garage, 
sunroom, etc. I do not have any pictures as all the pieces are separated at this 
time but if anyone is interested contact me, and you can come look at them. 
 
I am asking $50.00 for the whelping box and $75.00 for the puppy playpen. 
Please call me at 864-905-1230 or email me at wardbk50@yahoo.com if 
interested.  
 
Thank You, Becky Ward 
  

mailto:wardbk50@yahoo.com
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 Members Brags  - Continued 

 
Fran Maron and Trevor Butler 
 
At the Italian Greyhound National - Purina Farms Missouri 
  
12-18 month bitches.....MARCHWIND'S WINTER SOLACE @ MARLORD - First 
Place 
12-18 month bitches.....MARLORD'S IN PURSUIT OF HAPPINESS - Fourth Place 
American breed bitches....MARLORD'S LET FREEDOM RING - First Place 
Bred by exhibitor bitches...MARLORD'S LADY LIBERT - Third Place 
Brood Bitch - CH MARLORD'S ST HELENS ERUPTS - Second Place 
  
Then, we came home with a new puppy boy from the Wynson line. His name is Apex, 
aka: Wynson's High Point @ MarLord. He is 41/2 months and a cutie. Can't wait to 
show him. 
 
 
Lynn Cone 
 
GCH Raelyn J'Adore Eiffel ... "Doree" 
Devon Kennel Club 
Oct 4th, 2014  
Judge Rodney Herner 
Select Bitch 
Soft Coated Wheaten Terrier 
Sunday October 5, 2014 
Montgomery County Kennel Club 
Soft Coated Wheaten Terrier National Specialty 
Judge Richard Urquhart 
Select Bitch /Award of Merit 
Bred by Lynn Cone 
Owned by Kimberly Wright & Lynn Cone 
 
 
 
 
 
Sam Metzger 
 
CH Joys & Metzgers Holly Golightly, a French Bulldog, 
finished her championship at Augusta on Oct 5th.   
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Details from Your Delegate    Linda Knorr 

 

The tradition of awarding our AKC Sportsmanship Award will continue with 
this year's honoree receiving the gold medallion at our Christmas 
Celebration on December 16, at Green Valley Country Club. 
 
This recognition is to honor outstanding individuals who embody the AKC 
Code of Good Sportsmanship and who have contributed to significantly to 
our sport.  Prior honorees are Sandra Campbell, Blake Roulette, Robert 
L. Vandiver, Margaret Norkett and Tracy Iffland. 
 
Please submit your nominations to me along with reasons why your choice 
is deserving of this honor by Friday, November 14. 
 
Linda Ayers Turner Knorr 
AKC Delegate 
Greenville Kennel Club 
Seven West Avondale Drive 
Greenville, SC 29609 
864-235-1999 
864-906-1509 iPhone 

Sunshine Committee  Becky Ward  

 

 
If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, 
please contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at 

wardbk50@yahoo.com. Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness 

can make a world of difference for a friend in need. 

mailto:wardbk50@


 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greenville Kennel Club 

P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Comfort Inn Millennium, 2756 Laurens Rd. at I-85. Meetings start at 
7:30PM. The Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett,  
 Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 

Established in 1939    Greenville Kennel Club   An AKC Member Club 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

October 21, 2014 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 

Blake Roulette - President  

dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Bob Vandiver– 1st Vice President  

rlvandiver@charter.net 
  

Patrice Lineberger – 2nd Vice 

President  

paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu 

 

Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 

Secretary 

thecla53@gmail.com 
 

Margaret Norkett– Recording 

Secretary  

Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 

Ken Spiegel –Treasurer, 

Newsletter Editor 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

 

Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

  

mailto:Eyespi20@WCTel.net
mailto:dorwynd@yahoo.com
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/rlvandiver@charter.net
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/rlvandiver@charter.net
mailto:thecla53@gmail.com
mailto:thecla53@gmail.com
mailto:Eyespi20@WCTel.net
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/kspiegel@greenvillekc.org
file:///C:/Users/Ken/Documents/GKC/GKC%20News/kspiegel@greenvillekc.org
mailto:lindaknorr@charter.net

